
PLEIN AIR EVENT!
Coming up!

 “Taos Red” by Albert Handell

For the first APS Plein Air Event of 
2025 we will be holding a Paint-Out-
in-Place. Since the weather in 
February remains unpredictable, we 
encourage everyone to paint at the 
place of their own choosing. This can 
be done outside or inside. 

We’d like to have everyone painting 
at roughly the same time. And then 
send your painting to                                      
APSmedia828@gmail.com 

by 10PM on February 11th.

Announce a 
“Paint-Out-in-Place”

NOTE:  This is a virtual event for current members ONLY.  If you would like to JOIN or RENEW 
your membership, you can do that on the APS Website... 

	 	 	 	  http://appalachianpastelsociety.org 

	 	 …click the JOIN/RENEW tab at the top of any website page.


Thank you for your membership and participation! 

Be sure to include the title, size and any comments you wish to make about your 
experience. First and last name, town and state, please. All this information will 
be included in a web show which will be posted on the APS website. Please 
submit ONLY paintings done for this event the weekend of Feb 8th.

Plein Air Co-Chairs Nancy Clausen and Gary Rupp

Saturday 
February 8th, 2025
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